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Dear Clearing Members, 

Following the communication sent on 17 December 2015 (click here), LCH.Clearnet SA is pleased to 

remind its clearing members that SSDF Margin Efficiency new risk framework will be effective from 

tomorrow (morning call for the SSDF margin parameter and intraday call for the SSDF Event Risk add 

on). 

Should you need further information, please contact your account manager. 

Best regards, 

Delphine Feyrit - Head of Listed Derivatives - LCH.Clearnet SA 

 

 
  Leïla Aïssiouéne - Communication and Service Delivery Officer - LCH.Clearnet SA 
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To unsubscribe, should you want to add or to remove contacts please just send us back to 

lchclearnetsa_info@lchclearnet.com 
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